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KUWAIT

Canadians should not attempt to visit Kuwait . When
possible, any remaining Canadians should consider departing
without delay .

LEBANON

Canadian tourists, business and other travellers should
defer their travel . All Canadians should consider leaving .

QATAR

Canadian tourists, business and other travellers should
defer their travel . Dependants and non-essential personnel
should seriously consider departing without delay . Visiting
and resident Canadians who plan to leave should do so
without delay .

SAUDI ARABIA (Eastern Province and Central Region, including
Riyadh )

Canadian tourists, business and other travellers should
defer their travel . Dependants and non-essential personnel
should seriously consider departing without delay . Visiting
and resident Canadians who plan to leave should do so
without delay .

SUDAN

Canadian tourists, business and other travellers should
defer their travel . Dependants and non-essential personnel
should consider the possibility of departing . Visitors and
residents of Khartoum whose presence is not essential should
consider departing .

SYRIA

Canadian tourists,*business and other travellers should
defer their travel . Dependants and non-essential personnel
should seriously consider departing without delay. Visiting
and resident Canadians who plan to leave should do so
without delay .

TURKEY (Eastern Border Region )

Canadian tourists, business and other travellers should
defer their travel to this region . Dependants and non-
essential personnel in this region should seriously consider
leaving the area without delay. Visiting and resident
Canadians who plan to withdraw from the Eastern Border
Region should do so without delay .


